

Flanderwell Primary School





Headteacher: Mrs Julie Armitage

Greenfield Court, Flanderwell, Rotherham, S66 2JF.
Tel: 01709 546771.

Email: flanderwell@flp.dsat.education

"Every child, every minute, every hope."

Monday 12th September 2022

Dear Families,

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of our sovereign, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a period of National Mourning has started and will continue until the end of the State Funeral. This is a period of time for reflection in response to the death of the Sovereign.

The official date of the State Funeral is 19th September 2022. This day will be a bank holiday and I can confirm that school will be closed on this day as a mark of respect. School will re-open on Tuesday 20th September, at the usual time.

Kindest regards,

Mrs Julie Armitage Headteacher

